Rocky River City School District

1101 Morewood Parkway « Rocky River « Ohio « 44116
440.333.6000 « info@rrcs.org « Www.rrcs.org
Michael G. Shoaf, Ed.D., Superintendent

District Policy On Addresses to Students

An address to students (by President of the United States, Governor of Ohio, etc.) will be shared
with students by implementing the following protocol.

* The address is to be shown by all faculty members in real time.

* Arrangements will be made by building principals to accommodate students who were
unable to view it in real time (web site access, etc.).

* Anannouncement will be posted on the website indicating that the address will be
shown in real time, with accommodations made for those unable to view it in real time.

* Parents not wishing their student(s) to see the address may send a note to the principal
and accommodations will be made for the student(s) during the address.

* Students not wishing to watch the address may respectfully read or do homework.

* Forall other presidential, governor, etc., addresses not specifically intended for
students, world/local events, shuttle launches, elections, current events, etc. the district
will maintain protocol already “in place,” that being that a teacher already exercises
judgment on when and how to incorporate these issues/topics into his/her class.
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